
 

 

NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  
OF THE FLAGSTAFF UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER ONE 

 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
Governing Board and to the general public that members of the Flagstaff Unified 
School District Governing Board and Administration may attend the Flagstaff 
Community Town Hall on Funding Pre-K – 12 Education. The event will be held on 
Sunday, October 1, 2017 from 1:00 – 5:30 pm at Coconino Community College, 
Lone Tree Campus Commons, 2800 S. Lone Tree Road, Flagstaff, Arizona. 
 
The event is sponsored by Arizona Town Hall, LAUNCH Flagstaff, City of Flagstaff, 
the NARBHA Institute, Northern Arizona University, Coconino Community College, 
and Coconino County. It is open to the public, however, registration is required and 
is available to only a limited number. Additional information can be found at: 
http://arizonatownhall.wildapricot.org/event-2615939. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 22nd day of August, 2017 
 
Flagstaff Unified School District #1 Governing Board 
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